
 
MOST URGENT 

PV/CIR/ 2022 
1st May 2022 

To: All Heads of Schools in the State of Karnataka presenting candidates for the ICSE & ISC Year 2022 
Semester 2 Examinations 

Dear Principal, 

Subject: The Schedule for the ICSE & ISC Year 2022 Semester 2 Subject paper/s on Monday, 2nd 
May 2022 remains UNCHANGED. 

As you are aware, the Government of Karnataka has issued a notification on 30th April 2022 declaring 2nd 
May 2022 as a holiday on account of the festival, Eid-ul-Fitar. However, ICSE (Mathematics) & ISC 
(English Paper 2 - Literature in English) Examinations are scheduled to be held on 2nd May 2022, across 
India and abroad. This schedule was fixed as the Central Government had declared 3rd May 2022 as a 
Holiday on account of Eid-ul-Fitar. 

Please note that since CISCE is a National Board with affiliated schools spread across almost every State 
in India & abroad and keeping in view the interest of all the examinees so as not to cause disruption in 
the schedule of examination at the last minute, across India and abroad, the CISCE has decided to continue 
with the examination of the ICSE (Mathematics) & ISC (English Paper 2 - Literature in English) on 
Monday 2nd May 2022 as originally scheduled.  

Kindly therefore note that there is NO CHANGE IN THE SCHEDULE of the Examinations to be held 
on 2nd May 2022. 

The heads of schools are required to contact the bank managers of their respective banks and request them 
to open the bank and allow them to withdraw the Question Papers for the ICSE and ISC Examination 
scheduled to be held tomorrow i.e., 2nd May 2022, wherever applicable, together at the same time. 

You are required to kindly disseminate this important information to all concerned stakeholders – 
candidates, parents & guardians, teachers, and others. A copy of this circular may be put on the School 
Notice Board. 

With warm regards, 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Gerry Arathoon 
Chief Executive & Secretary 
 


